
PSHE Newsletter 

Spring 2022 

Dear parent(s)/carer(s) 
 

Just a few updates regarding developments in PSHE! If you do have any questions 
or queries, please don’t hesitate to get in touch! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 
PSHE/Personal Development Lead 
 
Self Esteem      Commitment     Organisation    Resilience     Excellence 

 

    Jigsaw 

We are still following Jigsaw for our PSHE Curriculum. So far this year, we have 
studied ‘Being Me in My World’ and ‘Dreams and Goals’. We will continue with 
Dreams and Goals for the remainder of the Spring Term. 
 
 

Safeguarding and other Initiatives 
 
Our newly appointed Safeguarding Ambassadors have also had an important part to 
play and are enjoying getting to grips with their new roles!  
 
 

We recognised Children’s Mental Health Awareness with the charity Place2Be. 

 

 

   Secrets to Success 

The children are enjoying our Friday Assembly themes in the book, ‘Secrets to 
Success’. 
 
 

 

 


